
Attachment D - Reminder Email

Hello,

You should have recently received an email from the Centers for Disease Control Prevention (CDC), 
National Center for Environmental Health, Division of Environmental Health Science and Practice 
inviting you to complete an online assessment related to drought preparedness and response. (If you 
have already completed this assessment, thank you, and you can disregard this message.)

The purpose of this assessment is to identify best practices, lessons learned, knowledge gaps, and 
barriers to including public health in drought preparedness and response activities.

Your participation in this assessment is voluntary, however your input is important to informing future 
drought preparedness and response activities and education efforts.

All information collected will be housed on a secure drive on the CDC network, only accessible to 
project members. Results of the analysis will be reported only in aggregate. 

The assessment will take approximately 20 minutes to complete.  Please use this link to access the 
assessment: [insert link]

Please complete the assessment by [insert date].

If you have questions, please contact Angela Salazar, Public Health Advisor, aos9@cdc.gov, 
770.488.3949.   

Thank you for your participation.
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